
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
FOR:  Professional Health Sciences Committee 
DATE: March 8, 2022 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Establish the Master of Healthcare Administration and Leadership Degree 
 
The Professional Health Sciences Committee has reviewed and approved a proposal from the College 
of Medicine to establish a new professional degree – the Master of Healthcare Administration and 
Leadership. 
 
Members of the PHSC discussed the proposal with representatives from the College and from the 
Global Campus.  Committee members were satisfied that the degree will meet the need of working 
professionals who wish to focus on the administration and leadership of healthcare organizations.    
The degree will be offered through the Spokane campus and delivered online by the Global campus. 
 
The proposal is supported by the Provost and the curriculum has been reviewed and approved by the 
Catalog Subcommittee. 
 
The Professional Health Sciences Committee recommends that the Faculty Senate approve the 
proposal, to be effective fall 2022. 



 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Professional Health Sciences Committee   

FROM:   Blaine Golden, Secretary, Catalog Sub Committee 

DATE:   February 25th, 2022     

SUBJECT: New Degree: Master of Healthcare Administration and Leadership   
 

Please find attached a proposal to create the degree “Master of Healthcare Administration 

and Leadership”.   This proposal was reviewed by the Catalog Subcommittee at their 

February 24th meeting, with members voting to recommend approval by the Faculty Senate.


















































